
VETERAN’S MEMORIAL COMMITTEE 

 

Meeting of the Veterans Memorial Committee was held on October 24, 2022 at Wallingford Town Hall, 

Room 315. Chairman Ruth Palmer called the meeting to order at 7 pm. There were 10 members and 1 

guest present. 

 

Minutes from October 17 meeting were approved as presented. 

 

Veterans Day discussion held: 

 

MC has not been heard from, we will attempt to contact; still need a speaker, discussion ensued; Dave 

Gessert will have a bus from Ashlar Village to transport Veterans for service; Secretary says flags are 

ordered, and is getting a list of Veterans Day services in schools from Superintendent; David Kania says 

Civil Air Patrol will have 3-4 cadets to assist at service; Dave Gessert will also have baseball players; 

Mike Kudrick says they need a table for coffee, Roz will contact school to confirm. 

 

Dave Kania spoke briefly on what the Civil Air Patrol is and what they do. 

 

New Business – George Messier got a call from teacher at Choate for a group that wants to get involved 

with Veterans; discussion ensued. 

 

Next meeting is November 7, 2022.  

 

Meeting adjourned at 1932 after a moment of silence for departed members. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Elise M. Gallup 

Secretary 


